
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Participants, 
 
We the organizers of "Winter School on Photonics" would like to thank you for your interest in our 
event. Your registrations have been confirmed and we hereby invite you to IISER-Kolkata. 
 
We shall be providing transportation on the 25th of December from Howrah Station and Airport. The 
timings are 2 PM and 8 PM from Howrah Station via airport. 
 
Similar transportation shall be provided on the last day. The timings for that shall be declared during 
the School. Those who wish to avail our transportation facilities are instructed to contact our 
volunteers whose details shall be updated on the website shortly.  
 
Blankets and pillows shall be provided but warm clothes are strongly advised to be carried along. 
Each person is also requested to carry his/her own bed sheet. Accommodation and fooding shall be 
arranged by the organizers, for the entire duration of the school (26th December- morning of 29th 
December). 
 
Cultural evening has been cancelled due to lack of participation in said event. 
 
Hope to see you all at IISER-Kolkata. 
 
Regards, 
Rajashik Tarafder 
Secretary 
Winter School on Photonics 
 


